
TO:  Columbus Area EMS District Board Members 

FROM: Chris Orange 

DATE:March 2, 2020 

SUBJECT:February 2020 

 

Lifestar responded to 69 911 calls for the month of February in the CAEMS area that were paged out via 

Columbia County Dispatch.  Lifestar was requested twice for a paramedic intercept with Cambria EMS. 

 

Below is the monthly breakdown by municipality: 

• City of Columbus – 38 

• Village of Fall River – 14 

• Town of Calamus – 0 

• Town of Columbus – 1 

• Town of Elba – 9 

• Town of Fountain Prairie – 3 

• Town of Hampden – 0 

• Town of Otsego – 1 

• Town of Portland – 0 

• Town of York – 1 

 

• Intercepts – 1 

• Auto ALS – 0 

• Mutual Aid – 0 

 

Lifestar failed to meet the response guidelines fortwo calls in the month of February.  On 2/20, Lifestar 

was requested for a call in the Village of Fall River.  There was a short response delay due to high call 

volume.  On 2/29, Lifestar was requested for a call in the City of Columbus.  This response was also 

delayed due to high call volume. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec TOTAL 

Calamus 1 0           1 

Columbus City 23 38           61 

Columbus Town 5 1           6 

Elba 5 9           14 

Fall River 14 14           28 

Fountain Prairie 2 3           5 

Hampden 2 0           2 

Otsego 0 1           1 

Portland 0 0           0 

York 3 1           4 

TOTALS 55 67           122 

               

Auto ALS 0 0           0 

Intercepts 0 2           2 

Mutual Aid 0 0           0 

               

MONTHLY TOTALS 55 69           124 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Christopher Orange 

Critical Care Paramedic 

Columbus Supervisor 


